
 
To whom it may concern: 
 
It is with great pleasure that I write this letter of recommendation on behalf of Illiana Munoz. 
 
Two years ago this young lady came to me and expressed her interest in learning how to Hit for 
Power. She was short, scrawny, and had very limited confidence. I could tell there was a ton of 
athleticism inside of her but we just needed to pull it out. Every week she came back to The 
Cages stronger than the previous week. She focused extremely hard to master the 
fundamentals of her new swing.  
 
Four months after she started working with me, she developed enough bat speed to finally hit 
her first home run during a game. That success didn't stop. She continued to get stronger, and 
continued to display power at the plate. 
 
This success led her to be recruited by the number one team in the state of Arizona. She went 
from being an unknown player to becoming one of the most sought after power hitters in the 
state of Arizona. 
 
This does not happen without hard work and dedication. I have seen many athletes with talent, 
but not the work ethic to get better. Iliana has shown that she is dedicated to mastering her 
craft. 
 
This dedication translates to life. It shows me that when she wants to accomplish something, 
she has the work ethic to achieve whatever it is she puts her mind to. I am proud to be part of 
Iliana's life path.  
 
This letter of recommendation validates Iliana's work ethic, mentality, and dedication to 
succeeding. 
 
Thank You,  
 
 
 
William Johnson, Founder  
SFS Athletics 


